
Officers also attended several lots of 

calls regarding off road bikes in and 

around Pelsall and Brownhills.  

Good evening all, we hope you are all well, 

Here are some of the things your community officers have attended in the last week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PCSO’s have welcomed a new Streetwatch 

group to Lazy Hill, Aldridge.  Thank you for 

our new volunteers, if anyone is interested 

in joining this group please leave a message 

on WM Now.  

 

PCSO’s attended 

various calls to 

derelict buildings in 

Brownhills after 

reports of youths 

causing ASB.  

PCSO’s have encountered youths 

causing ASB at Oak Park Leisure 

Centre and KFC, Walsall Wood.  

Youths have been identified and will 

be dealt with accordingly.  

PCSO’s attended a Joint  

visit with WHG regarding 

ongoing ASB in Aldridge. 

GOOD NEWS! 

 

A male has been arrested by 
Aldridge Officers for Arson.   

  
Officers attended a Burglary in 

Aldridge.   

 

 

 

Please put your keys & spare into a 

Faraday Pouch to stop signal-

blocking – use of Relay devices are 

on the increase!   Also, for extra 

safety use a good quality Steering 

Lock 



 

 

 

 

 

Here are some ways you can protect your home and your possessions: 

Business and community burglary | Your Options | West Midlands Police (west-

midlands.police.uk) 

 

Residential burglary | Your Options | West Midlands Police (west-midlands.police.uk) 

 

Theft from motor vehicle | Your Options | West Midlands Police (west-midlands.police.uk) 

 

Theft of motor vehicle | Your Options | West Midlands Police (west-midlands.police.uk) 

**Contact us** 
 

If you have any information that may assist Police or any other concerns please get in 
touch!!  

Call 999 in emergencies. Call 101 for Non-Emergencies. 
You can also use our online chat facility here by following this link - www.west-

midlands.police.uk/contact-us/live-chat 
 

 TAKE CARE OF YOURSELVES AND EACH OTHER!!    

Kind Regards Aldridge Neighbourhood Team 

PCSO’s have been conducted 

reassurance patrols around Pelsall 

High Street and Ryders Hayes 

Estate.  

Now the warmer weather is 

approaching please remember to 

close your ground floor windows 

when you go out!     
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